
Join Us for "Glass Containers 
Made in Africa for Africa" Event!

We are delighted to invite you to our upcoming event, "Desires and Needs 
for 'Made in Africa for Africa’ Glass Containers," taking place on September 
3-4, 2024, in Nairobi. This event is a unique opportunity to delve into the 
requirements for successful "Made in Africa" glass container production 
and explore the latest trends and developments in the industry.

Join us in Nairobi to be part of this exciting journey towards building 
a robust and thriving glass container production industry in Africa.
 
We look forward to your participation and valuable contributions. 

Learn from Each Other: Engage in active discussions, ask questions, and share insights 
with industry experts and peers.

Explore Joint Opportunities: Collaborate with key players in the industry to discover 
new business opportunities and innovative solutions.

Stay Ahead of Trends: Gain insights into global and African market trends expected 
over the next 5-10 years.

Empower Your Success: Learn about the latest advancements in furnaces, forming 
technologies, and equipment automation from Sorg and Emhart.

Comprehensive Support: Discover specific products and services designed to enhance 
the success of African glass container manufacturing.

Special Offer: As a token of our appreciation for your participation, we are pleased 
to offer you free access to the Emhart Training Academy’s e-learning platform for six 
months. This exclusive offer will provide you with valuable resources and training to 
further support your professional growth and success.
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Why Attend?


